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However, there ar@ two dimensions tmat we wili have ts 
look @t .¢ we are to rely entirely on South African 
resources. Firstly, there ia the extraordinary power 

aiftterential between a government whicn has state power 

ard the ANC which does not have the resources or 
capacity to ensure a ievel playing field: neither is 

there tne existence in Soutn Africa of people o> bodies 
with eutficzent impartiality or ciout to ensure that 
agreements enteres into will be carries out oF where 
imtervention may be@ accepted ty tne major parties. 
Secondly, there is now in existence # rich Aistory of 
international assistance in Situations where an 

illegitimate autharity/government 2% attempting to 
transform itself ta a democracy. T7Mis ranges trom the 
purely technical and legal aspects of concucting a 

democratic parliamentary election (under the UN 
Programme of Advisory Services and Tecnnical Assistance 

in the Field of Human Rights) te a more avawedly 
political and mediation role for a range ot 

international organisations, trom tne DAU to the 
European Community, and net limitea to the UN, 

We must therefore work on the basis that some ‘orm of 
intermationas participation is bsotn neceesary and 
desirable. This smeulo be done under two nmeedings, 
participation by the international community and tre 

possible modes of participation. 

Participation by the International Community aman 

The Working Group must icentify the most aporopriate 
body or boay of pereens or crgan cf an aintarnational 
organisation whien is best qualified cr most 
@opropriate to assist in coe period of transition. The 

Working Group should recognise that different ag noc 
arrangements cou:cd be mace tor citterent curposes, 

depending on the specitic objective cr task to be dealt 
with. 

The Working Group should therefore investigate the 

possibility cf the invcivement of tne United Nations, 
the Organisation of African Umity, the Commonwealth and 
the Non-Aligned Movement and tne extent to which any 

distinction ought te ce made in the role of the 
international community in the period betore elections 
for the constituent assembly ang during the electian 
period itself. 

tre Inteco c 

The Werksng Group should thereforw investigate the 
extant to wnicn the intermational community can assist 
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in the transition period, The options availaole are 
not exclusively limited to the following 

Qn investigation mt th@ peesiniiisty cf an anternational 

guarantee concerning the ercce#es of transition and, in 
Particular, « guarantee of recognition of a definitive 
election for the transter of authority, proviaging that 
it is certitied as fair anc free; 

The neceseity or stmerwise of a peace-keeping force in 

order to provide security, to ensur@ the maintenance or 

order and compliance with agr@wements reacned ty ¢ne 
parties: 

    

The re ity or otnerwise of the appointment cf a 
Special Representative in Soutm Africa Dy tne Secretary 
General of the United Nations or by any stner 
acceptadle bedy who could participatw in the capacity 

of an obwerver in the talks ang in the negotiations anc 
the extent to which such a Special Representative couit 

convene negotiations and siuomit mediating proposals to 
Overcome deadlocks; 

Whether a limited international oreserce could nonitor 
and verify the compliance ty the mangated authorities 

ot the tasks anc ooligaticons assigned to them under the 
egreements and use its gvuou affices in the case of 

disagrgeement on the interpretation and application of 
the agreements; 

Whetrer international participation could be used ta 
secure the impartiality of the transitional government 
eitmer . by monitoring tne c¢perations of such a 
government or sy being included in the transitional or 
interim government as a “s@edlock treaker"; 

If the cption of a peace-keeping force i® rejected, the 

extent to which tcterrational Barticioation couls 
supervise ang secure the impartaality ot tne 

transitional security mecnanisn, In Rerticuiar, 

international participation could be utilised to expand 
Mational commissions of inquiry or for the desloymant 
of a UN Sr other international nissicn of experts for 

effective investigation and cecision=-maxing: 

The usefulness of observers from international and 
regional bodies to ensure that agrees procedures are 
followed ang who could renpaet back to their Gwn 
constituencies; 
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The extent to whieh UN or ooner anternational 

partieipants could, it necessary, supervise and centrol 

vital areas ef national acministration: 

The extent to which <7 e internatzoral community could 

pravice machinery for tne inoseengent investagation of 

complaints against the security forces and sensitive 

areas of administrations 

The extent to which srternational participation ccuid 

assist a ational electoral body - composed ot 

representatives of all political parties <= witn the 

implementation of elections, Sucn a role sould ifvelve 

the monitoring and surveillance of al) tne aspects ct 

importance for the holding of frwe ana fair elections 

and the securing of a climate free of intimidation anc 

fraua by a limited presence aon th@ ground. Finally, 

wu @ bedy csuld Bist cy providing technical 

ausistance end provide a conclusive judgement on the 

character cf the elections. 
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